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Dear Friends,

This letter is to thank you for your generous donation of underwear, etc., given to Honeychurch
Family Life Resource Centre. We are delighted that you chose to support the work that we do
here and appreciate your gift as we endeavour to meet the many needs of the families in our
care.

The impact this support makes on the lives of the women and children fleeing family violence,
is immense! We wish you could see the faces of the children that benefit from the programs
and activities we provide here. We also make a difference in the confidence level in the Moms
as they too go through counselling and programs that help to develop independence and
sustainability.

We endeavour to provide these families with the life skills, counseling and supports necessary
to move on with their lives. It is through the support of individuals like you that we are able to
provide this very necessary service to families in crisis.

Your support helps to make a difference in so many lives.

Sincerely,
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Wendy Butler

Director
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